

Festival Drive, Ebbw Vale, NP23 8XF Telephone: 01495 717277 Fax: 01495 724188 Enquiries@hospiceofthevalleys.com www.hospiceofthevalleys.org.uk

Thursday 23rd January 2024

Mrs Helen Williams
Town Clerk,
Bargoed Town Council,
Bargoed Police Station,
Hanbury Road,
Bargoed,
CF81 8XF

Dear Helen,

I would like to take this opportunity to reach out and say a big 'thank you' to Bargoed Town Council for your wonderful support and donation of £200 to our Hospice for the Mercedes Thomas Charity Tractor Run.

We truly value the support given as every pound makes a difference and enables us to continue to deliver the FREE vital care and support that we give to our patients and those they love the most.

Thank you once again and I would be delighted to speak with you further if you wanted to know more about ways pf supporting the Hospice.

Kindest regards

Julie Williams

Julie Williams

Business & Community Fundraising Manager, Hospice of the Valleys julie.williams@hospiceofthevalleys.com